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The NSEA Higher Ed Academy (HEA) is the gathering of higher education 

members from around the state. This group had a conference in summer 
2018, with more than a dozen members from Nebraska community colleges, 
state colleges and the university attending.  

A number of NSEA officials, including President Jenni Benson,  Executive 
Director Maddie Fennell Organizational Specialist Rich Wergin, met with 
higher ed members in several different sessions. Much information was 
shared by and to members, comments and concerns were discussed, and 
fellowship was enjoyed by all. 

All higher education members need to be aware of an important change 
upcoming. The higher education seat on the NSEA Board of Directors will be 
a voting seat, starting in fall 2019. This position was formerly ex-officio and 
non-voting. The delegates at the 2017 Delegate Assembly approved this 
change. 

The HEA is grateful to NSEA for hosting the summer 2018 conference at 
NSEA headquarters in Lincoln. 
 


